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SoonerCare Fax Blast

May 28, 2009

SUBJECT: Correction Regarding Glycolax®, Miralax® Coverage

A SoonerCare Pharmacy Update distributed on May 22, 2009 indicated that polyethylene glycol
powder had been designated a DESI 5 drug by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services
(CMS), and could no longer be covered by SoonerCare. CMS has since issued a correction regarding
this DESI designation. Therefore, SoonerCare coverage of polyethylene glycol formulations
(including Glycolax® and Miralax®) has been reinstated effective May 26, 2009. For further
information about DESI drugs, please visit the CMS website at www.cms.hhs.gov.
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